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MINUTES 

The Central Noble Community School Corporation Board of Education met in special session on 
Tuesday, August 15, 2017 at Central Noble Schools Board Room. 
 
Those in attendance were as follows: Troy Gaff, Mark Mawhorter, John Fitzpatrick, Rodney 
Stayner and Jackie Knafel.  Also in attendance were Jamie Howard, David Worman, Robby 
Morgan, Jared Knipper, Greg Moe, Shawn Hoover, Miranda Wilkins, Lori Fleshman and Eric 
Custer. 
 
Rodney Stayner called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Mr. Fitzpatrick moved, seconded by Mr. Mawhorter to approve the following Consent items: 

• Approval of Minutes from the July 18th and August 1st meetings. 
• Approval of the July 25th and August 10th Payroll and Claims from July 19th to August 

15th.  
• Acceptance of Resignations: 

o Elaine Taulbee, Jr/Sr High IA 
o Cory Jones, Jr. High Science Teacher 
o John Moyer, Albion Elementary Custodian 

• Recommendation to hire: 
o Clint Phares as Cross Country Assistant Coach 
o Geoff Brose as the Jr. High Football Assistant Coach 
o Matt Phillips as Football Assistant Coach 
o Travis Tracy as Full Time Route Bus Driver 
o Matt Knepper as Temporary Full Time Route Bus Driver 

The motion passed, 4-0 
 
Ms. Knafel moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzpatrick to approve the following recommendations to 
hire: 

• Taylor Amber as Wolf Lake Elementary 4th Grade Teacher 
• Paige Lundquist as Wolf Lake Elementary Title 1/High Ability Coordinator 
• Kimberly Leffers as Jr/Sr High LD Teacher 
• Chad Wilson as Jr. High Science Teacher 

The motion passed, 4-0 
 
It was also noted that Stephanie Collins and Alyssa Miller were hired as Jr/Sr High Special 
Education IA’s. 
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Ms. Knafel moved, seconded by Mr. Fitzpatrick to approve the Budget Review as distributed as 
well as Approve to Advertise and Gateway Submission. 
The motion passed, 4-0 
 
 
The board also heard from building representatives, where they were updated on the first week 
of school and upcoming events. 
 
 
Mr. Stayner noted the next board meeting, the Budget Hearing, will be on September 5, 2017 at 
7:00pm at Central Office. 
 
 
Adjournment was at 7:52 p.m., followed by the signing of documents. 
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